-----Original Message-----

From: Dr. Sandra Langer [mailto:docnoir@hotmail.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:40 PM

To: comments

Subject: Gay and lesbian families

The tax laws are blatantly unfair to gay and lesbian family groups. We pay equal taxes but we do not get equal benefits. A gay and lesbian couple cannot collect each other's social security, they do not get spouse benefits, or victim compensaton. These laws need to be reformed so that there is an  even playing field, especially since a number of injust reasons are used to deny gay families their citizen rights in a secular and civil society. It is time we stepped up to the plate and did something about this. I hope you will take these discriminatory taxes off the books or even the playing field so there are no "special" rights for heterosexuals in the reformed tax codes. Dr. Langer

